
Bremen Chamber of Commerce 
May Meeting Minutes 
 
Chamber Meeting held May 19th at Headsight in Bremen.  We had 21 members join & got to learn some 
great information how this company supports our farmers & our Agriculture.  Thank you Headsight for 
hosting our May meeting! 
 
The Bremen Public Library has joined our Community Calendar.   Check out our Chamber website & learn 
all activities for Adults & children they offer to our community!! 
 
There will be an After Hours Meet & Greet where local business owners can gather & social networking & 
learn about our local businesses.  The first Meet & Greet will be held July 17th at Lochmandy in Bremen 
from 5-7 & VFW will host October 8th from 5-7.  Hope to see you there! 
 
The Bremen Chamber sponsors the Summer's End Festival every year which will take place August 17th 
from 5-9PM.  Set up will take place at 3 PM & vendor fees are $20 non-refundable for non chamber 
members.  The band & stage has been booked, now we need local craft members to sign up.  You can do 
so by going to our website at Bremen Chamber of Commerce website fill out an application.   
 
We had 3 ribbon cutting ceremonies this month to celebrate the openings of new businesses in Bremen! 
Those companies were Top Coat Nail Salon, DIY Health & J&S Appliance that has moved to a new location 
in the plaza.  We are waiting to hear from Skiles Automotove, Uptown Ink & the Bremen Movie Theater that 
(has new owners) to see what time & dates are best suitable.  Please welcome these new companies & 
support our local community! 
 
We had 72 members sign up for the Chamber which is about 50% of our local companies, which is an 
outstanding number!  The average is sign ups run 30-40% in most of our other communities.  We hope to 
have more next year!   
 
If you haven't done so, check out our New Chamber News letter on line & learn about up coming events in 
Bremen.  Also, every month we have a spotlight article about one of Bremen's local business.  If you would 
like to learn how to get your business in ours news letter, you need be a chamber member & attend one of 
our meetings.   
 
If you haven't noticed our beautiful flowers down town yet, thank you to Bremen Community Cares for 
making our town a little more prettier than it already is! 
 
It's that time of the year again!  Come check out the Bremen Farmer's market that takes place each 
Wednesday from 4-7 southeast corner of Plymouth & Jackson Streets near the historic water tower. The 
market is dedicated to bringing you produce, handmade baked goods, meats, eggs, & other products 
grown close to home.  
 
Last but not least, we have a lot of bad numbers, emails & addresses for some of our local chamber 
members.  If you have not received e-mails, calls or mail from the chamber, please send in your updated 
info to Chandra Widener at cwidener@lochmandy.com & I will be more than happy to get those updates 
completed. Thank you to everyone in our community that makes Bremen "A Good Town"   
 


